
November 2nd, 2023  

 

Dear Zoning Board of Appeals members,     

 

I am writing to formally request a variance for a proposed pole barn. It would be located on Mott Road 

Park, LLC property of 36 Mott Road, Dryden New York. The purpose of this request is to outline the key 

factors that support the variance. We want to keep our property looking nice as well as appealing to the 

neighborhood. 

 

1- Location- is to the East of the exiting storage garage / pole barn in the field.  The setbacks will be 

greater than twenty feet (20) from either North or South property lines and greater than one hundred 

fifty feet from North Road ser back. This area is a mowed grass field area. The current storage garage / 

pole barn is not big enough to store all out equipment, vehicles, and trailers inside and protected from 

the weather.  

2- Neighborhood compatibility and Visibility- we want to keep the area looking at its best. We have 

worked to keep our manufactured home park looking nice. In the proposed building spot. There are 

many trees and brush on the south property line keeping any new structure hidden from neighbors to 

the south. 

3- Driveway connection- We would extend the existing Palmer Drive (private park road) to the new 

building as well as extend the driveway to North Road.  

4- Topographical considerations- It is basically a flat mowed field area with no sloping to 

neighboring property for concerns of runoff.  

 

In closing. Our goal is to keep our property looking clean, neat, and appealing. Not only to ourselves, but 

our neighbors and residents of Mott Road Park. We want to be able to park our equipment, vehicles and 

trailers inside and protected from the weather. We would like to build a forty (40) feet by eighty eight 

(88) foot pole barn with a sixteen (16) foot ceiling.   

 

Respectively, 

Reggie Blomfield-Brown 
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